Virtual Presentation for Public

Information and Comments
Route 234-Brentsville Road Interchange Project
Prince William County, VA

COMMENT SHEET

ALL COMMENTS ARE SUBJECT TO PUBLIC DISCLOSURE — PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY
Submit comments by close of business on June 1, 2020. Comments can be mailed to the address
on the back of this form or emailed to DShikurye@pwcgov.org.

Name (Optional):

Address:

In your opinion, does the design of this project meet the needs of the community?
YES NO

Do you have any specific concerns regarding the proposed project?
YES NO

Would you like to provide any input or recommendations regarding the Environmental Studies to be performed
for the project?
YES NO

Please provide us with any additional information which you feel would assist in the completion of this project.

How did you hear about this meeting?
Newspaper Direct Mail Other:



mailto:DSHikurye@pwcgov.org?subject=Neabsco/Potomac%20Commuter%20Parking%20Garage%20PIM%20Comments
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Stamp
Here

Dagmawie Shikurye, MSCE, PE, CBO
Project Manager

Alternative Delivery Branch

Prince William County DOT

5 County Complex Court, Suite 290
Prince William, VA 22192



